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MDOT begins M-15 resurfacing project 
 
Davison Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will begin its M-15 resurfacing project 

on Monday, May 1. There will be lane closures and traffic shifts throughout the project. Work 

includes improving intersections and widening the roadway to add a center turn lane from Potter 

Road to Richfield Road. Crews will also replace the culvert at the Bird Drain and improve the 

sight distance at M-15 north of Coldwater Rd. The project is expected to end in September of 2023. 

The work is part of a $11.3 million investment to resurface more than seven miles of M-15 in 

Genesee County. Please contact the Michigan Department of Transportation Davison TSC at (810) 

653-7470 if you have questions.   

Note: Work will not take place from May 5-7.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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